
 
 

STATEMENT 

 

We, the Board of the European Association of Judges, publicly support the open letter “Before it’s too 

late” ( https://verfassungsblog.de/before-its-too-late/ )  addressed  to the President of the European 

Commission regarding the Rule of Law Breakdown in Poland. 

The letter was published today by 37 prominent worldwide academics in the field of International and 

Comparative Law. 
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